












Tickets go on sale 

Monday, October 1! 



Be Sure to Visit our Bookrack  
and Showcase! 

Our bookrack in the main vestibule 
of the Church offers a great selection 
of books, booklets, pamphlets and 
CDs on popular Catholic topics of 
interest from Lighthouse Catholic 
Media and the Augustine Institute.  
New materials have just arrived! Pay-
ment can be made by placing an en-
velope with the amount due in the 
collection basket or in the Parish Of-
fice mailbox.   
     Other great Catholic items are 
offered in the showcase in the 

Church Hall, including Extraordinary Form Mass missals, 
books, audio CDs from the Benedictines of Mary, Queen 
of the Apostles, rosaries and mantillas.  

 
 
 

New Jersey’s EWTN Catholic Radio 
 

WFJS 1260AM/ 89.3FM (Trenton/Freehold) 
WGYM  1580AM (Hammonton) 

WSMJ  91.9FM (North Wildwood) 
 

Listen to Catholic Radio!  Tune into WFJS 1260AM in the 
Allentown area, 89.3FM down the shore,WGYM 1580AM 
in South Jersey and WSMJ 91.9FM near Wildwood/Cape 
May and listen to New Jersey’s full time Catholic radio sta-
tion. While in the car, at home or work you will be able to 
learn from some of the finest Catholic radio programs pro-
duced today, featuring our Bishop David O’Connell every 
First Friday, Fr. Benedict Groeschel and Fr. Mitch Pacwa!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fifth Sunday Collection 
Society of Saint Vincent de Paul  - Saint John the Baptist Conference 

“If everyone gives one thread, the poor man will have a shirt.” (Russian Proverb) 
  
This weekend, September 29 and 30, 2018, we are having a special Second Collection dedicated to the Saint Vincent de 
Paul Conference here at our Parish. Presently, this is a semi-annual collection. The donations are used to supplement 
other fundraising efforts conducted throughout the year. Our all-volunteer group prides itself on operating with no over-
head costs through members donating postage and office supplies as well as time and talent in serving God’s less fortunate 
children.    

Our conference here at Saint John the Baptist was formed on March 13, 2015 and is registered as a 501c3 non-
profit organization.  We serve God’s less fortunate who are struggling due to various reasons and are in need of assistance 
with a plethora of issues. Financial aid is provided in the form of rental assistance, utility payments, food, clothing, furni-
ture, emergency housing repairs and the list goes on.  Our area of service thus far has reached into the City of Trenton to 
the west, Hightstown to the north, New Egypt to the east, and Mount Holly to the south, as well as within our own parish 
boundaries. We have stepped in where no conferences exist and where local groups may be overwhelmed. Assistance has 
also been provided to other Saint Vincent de Paul conferences in areas of dire need during emergencies, natural disasters, 
etc.  

In our mission, we strive to give a hand up and not a handout. We work with our “neighbors” to find solutions to 
work, financial, and family situations. We try to help ensure the crisis situations won’t resurface in the future. Referrals are 
made to other Catholic as well as community organizations who may be able to help.  
 If you are considering end of year charitable donations, please think of the Saint Vincent de Paul Society. We are 
a 501c3 organization and all donations are tax deductible. For this special collection, please make checks payable to Saint 
John’s Church. 
 Additionally, if you feel the calling to physically reach out and help the poor, please consider joining the Society of 
Saint Vincent de Paul; new members are always welcome. Should you know of someone in need, please have them con-
tact us through the parish office at 609-259-3391.  

Envelopes will be available in pews and at Church entrances this weekend.  
Thank you for your consideration in this important matter, 

Graham Smith, President 



WE NOW OFFER ONLINE GIVING! 
It’s a fast, easy and secure way to make automatic and regu-
lar contributions from your bank or credit/debit card ac-
count. This option costs you nothing and provides many 
advantages to you and our  Parish. Thank you to all of our 
many parishioners who regularly contribute online! 

 

Please visit www.StJohnRomanCatholic.org to sign up! 

A Morning of Recollection 
Sponsored by the OLS-SA Rosary Altar Society 

Saturday, October 20 
8:30am to 1:30pm  

 

Our Lady of Sorrows Church  
3816 E. State St. Ext, Hamilton 08619 

 

This special day will include a continental breakfast, a talk 
and discussion on Our Lady of Fatima, Devotions of the 
Rosary and Scapular, by Fr. Michael DeSaye of St. Joan of 
Arc (Marlton), Mass and a catered lunch.  

 

To Register 
Please send your name, phone number, Parish name, and 
a check for $15 payable to Rosary Altar Society to the Soci-
ety at the address above by October 14.  

 

 
For more information, call  

Barbara 609-587-0759 or Sharon 609-586-1438 

OCTOBER 9, 2018 
TUESDAY 
6:00-7:30 PM 
HIGH SCHOOL FAIR 
 
Meet local High School repre-
sentatives and find the right 
High School for you. 
 
This fair is open to all 7th and 
8th Grade students and their 
families. Join us and talk to 
representatives about their up-
coming Open Houses, Shadow 
Days, Scholarship Tests and 
more. 

Representatives from the 
following schools  

are invited to attend:  
 

Conwell Egan HS 
 

Holy Cross Academy  
 

Notre Dame HS 
 

Trenton Catholic 
Academy 

 
Villa Victoria Academy 

 
And many more! 

 
FAIR TO BE HELD AT: 

 
Saint Raphael Parish Center 

151 Gropp Avenue 
Hamilton, New Jersey 

 
Any questions please email: 

Colleen.white@srnj.org 


